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We had a great 1st Quarter at Safety Club,

Sahas Foundation. Thanks to all of you!
Sharing a few noteworthy projects here.

Welcome to the Safety Club Newsletter!

In this edition, we are delighted to share some inspiring

updates from our Safety Club initiatives across different
regions. From South India to Delhi and Punjab, our

dedicated team members have been making a significant

impact in empowering children with essential safety
knowledge. Join us as we celebrate their achievements
and learn about the incredible work being done to
create a safer world for our children.

@ Safety Drive in South India: Empowering
Communities and Creating a Safer World

As we embark on a new year, we are excited to share
an inspiring update from the Safety Club - Sahas
Foundation that has deeply touched our hearts. Our
journey began with a remarkable safety drive
roadshow, spanning across three states in South India:
Telangana, Andhra Pradesh, and Tamil Nadu. With the
invaluable support of Mayor Dr. R. Sireesha Yadav and
Deputy Mayor Bhumana Abhinay Reddy of Tirupati, we
proudly launched the Safety Club safety training in the
revered city of Tirupati.
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During this significant undertaking, Sangeeta Giri, a
dedicated member of our team, undertook visits to
orphanages, juvenile homes, and prisons, where she
engaged with vulnerable children under the age of 13.
Her mission was to empower them with essential
knowledge about safe and unsafe touch.

www.safetyclub.org

Additionally, Sangeeta ventured into the heart of an
inaccessible reserve, where she had the privilege of
meeting the Chenchu tribe—a resilient Aboriginal
group whose ancestral way of life revalves around
hunting and gathering. It was an extraordinary
encounter with their captivating children, and
Sangeeta bestowed upon them invaluable safety skills.

The response we received from each of these
communities was truly overwhelming, evoking a
profound emotional connection. In a touching
gesture, tribal leaders presented Sangeeta with an
arrow as a symbol of gratitude for her leadership and
transformative impact on their communities. This
arrow stands as a reminder of the immense force and
influence we possess as we continue along our
collective journey.

Such moments serve as powerful reminders of the
vital role education and community-building play in
shaping a safer and more empowered world for all.
While there are miles to go before we sleep, these
experiences have ignited our inspiration and
motivation to persist in making a positive impact
throughout the year ahead.

Together, we can continue our unwavering
commitment to empower communities, nurture
safety awareness, and create a better world for
generations to come.
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Tamil Nadu Outreach: Inspiring Child children in Delhi with vital safety knowledge. Recently,
Safety Education we held our first workshop in the heart of Delhi, and we
are pleased to share a heartwarming picture from the

Sangeeta and Kavea, exceptional leaders at the Safety
Club - Sahas Foundation, have gained recognition
throughout Tamil Nadu, India. : =
Their efforts to educate _ The smiles and enthusiasm on the faces of the children
children about good touch and | 3. truly reflect the positive impact we are making in their
bad touch were featured on ] : lives. We express our sincere gratitude to Ritika for her
TV news channels. Child . > ' . unwavering dedication and passion for creating a safer
safety awareness workshops Ay ) j environment for the children of Delhi.

in 20 villages, including T g _

indigenous tribes, have made  '“Z {§ As we continue to expand our reach and make a
headlines, inspiring action. A 1§ AL i difference in communities, it is the commitment and
We appreciate their -y 5 <o contribution of individuals like Ritika that drive the
contributions and welcome S W] success of our mission.

Kavea to Safety Club,

who created a teacher
training guide and Safety
Club Posters for Tamil Nadu.
Together, we're building

a safer future for

children.

News from Punjab: Introducing Japnit and the
Punjabi Safety Club Book

We are excited to share news from Punjab! We extend
our heartfelt thanks to Japnit for her invaluable
assistance in translating and launching a Punjabi version
Download: Guidelines- ‘ : of our Safety Club book. With Japnit's support, we can
for-Conducting-a-Safety-Club now reach a wider audience in Punjab, empowering
-workshop-Tamil | == ) children with crucial safety knowledge in their native
Japnit Kaur language. We warmly welcome Japnit to the Safety Club

team and express our gratitude for her dedication.
@® Delhi Outreach: Spreading Safety Education and

Welcoming Ritika Jain Shilpa Motwani, a compassionate
advocate for change, has joined
us, bringing her expertise and
unwavering passion in the realm
of Corporate Social Responsibility
(CSR). With Shilpa's invaluable
contributions, we are poised to
elevate our impact and pave the
way for a brighter future for our
children.

We are excited to share some updates and additions
about our Safety Club team.
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One of our hewest
members, Ritika Jain, has
taken the initiative to

establish the Safety Club
Chapter in Delhi, and we
couldn't be more thrilled.
Join us in extending a warm
welcome to Ritika as she
embarks on this important
journey of empowering




In addition, we are proud to announce that we recently conducted a social media campaign aimed at educating
parents on the importance of keeping children safe from potential sex offenders. Special thanks go to Shruthi, our
digital media leader, for spearheading the enlightening and crucial online campaign.

By raising awareness and providing valuable information, we are taking impartant steps towards protecting our
children from potential dangers.

As we conclude this edition of the Safety Club Newsletter, we are filled with hope and determination. The stories
shared here are a testament to the power of education, community involvement, and the unwavering commitment
of our team members. We extend our deepest gratitude to all those who have contributed to our cause, whether
through translation efforts, outreach programs, or social media campaigns.

Together, let us continue to prioritize the safety and well-being of our children, working tirelessly to create a world
where they can thrive without fear.

Thank you for being a part of this journey with us, and here's to a future filled with safety, empowerment, and
endless possibilities.

We are thankful to you, our supporters. We're
passionate and honored to do this work to keep our
children safe and are grateful for your support.

Sincerely and with gratitude,
From the entire team at Safety Club
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